@he Qommontoealtl of Massachusetts

House of Representatives

State House, Boston 021331054

June 11,2014

State Ethics Commission

One Ashburton Place, Room 619

Boston, MA 02108

Dear Commissioners:

I'am writing to you to disclose that I am a part-owner of Kowloon Restaurant in Saugus.

Today, the House is considering legislation relative to economic development. Among the
amendments under consideration is a proposal to create a meals tax holiday. If adopted, this
would arguably have an effect on my financial interests which is different from the effect on the

general public.

I anticipate that in this and future legislative sessions that similar meals tax holidays will be
proposed.

I'make this disclosure pursuant to G.L. ¢. 2684, s. 6A and consider it public in nature.

Sincerely yours,

ALY TS

DONALD H. WONG
State Representative



